
 

 
Maths 

In Class 2 pupils will be learning more 

about money, time, shape, position and 

direction, and statistics. In Year 5 and 

6 pupils will be learning about 

properties of shapes, including angles, 

position and direction, decimals, 

negative numbers, converting units and 

volume.  Both classes will also focus on 

solving problems within these topics.  

English  

Pupils will continue to write imaginatively 

through the use of stories or film. Class 2 

will be using the myth Theseus and the 

Minotaur to inspire their writing and Class 

3 pupils will use a short film called The 

Present to gather ideas for their stories. 

We are also excited to be learning our 

lines for this year’s summer performance.  

Science 

In Year 3 and 4 pupils will learn about 

skeletal and muscular systems systems. 

We will also learn about the digestive 

system. 

In Year 5 and 6 pupils are learning about 

forces, including gravity and air 

resistance.  

History/Geography 

In our History lessons this term we will be learning all about 

The Tudors. We will find out more about Henry VIII and his 

eight wives and learn about the creation of the Church of 

England after the Pope refused to give Henry a divorce!  

In Geography we will start off by learning about the local 

area. Following on from this we will find out about life in 

cities and how people can live more sustainably.  

French 

We have been learning how to talk and 

write about modes of transport in 

French. We are learning how to ask and 

say where we are going on holiday and 

what we are going to do using the 

future tense. We are also learning a 

fun song called En Vacances. 

Music 

We will be learning a song for the King’s 

Coronation.  As always, at this time of 

year, we will be learning songs for our 

school play at the end of term. 

 

Art/DT 

Our Art this term is based 

upon nature and the pupils will 

be encouraged to create 

pieces of art using materials 

they find outside.  

In DT we are linking our work 

on sustainability to find out 

more about eating seasonally.  

Computing 

In computing this term we will 

be using our online learning 

platform Purple Mash to 

create animations. Pupils can 

access this program at home 

so they can show you at home 

what they’ve been doing.  

PSHE 

In Class 2 we will focus on 

relationships and how we can 

improve communication and 

collaboration.  

In Class 3 we will focus on 

health and wellbeing and how 

to keep ourselves safe.  
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PE 

We are continuing our swimming 

lessons at Framlingham College 

Pool. In our PE lessons at school 

we will be focussing on our 

athletic skills ready for Sports 

Day.  

RE:  

In RE we will be learning 

about what Christians mean 

when they talk about the 

Kingdom of God.  

How can I help my child at 

home?  

Please feel free to find out 

information about our topics – 

perhaps a visit to the library to 

borrow some books?  

Pupils have logins for 

TTRockstars and Spellingframe. 

TTRockstars is always helpful 

when learning times tables. 

Pupils should try to play this 

every week at home. It can be 

accessed on phones, tablets, PCs 

and laptops.  

Spellingframe has lots of fun 

games to help your child learn 

their spellings. Pupils have a test 

every Monday.  

Reading – listening to your child 

read or sharing a book with 

them can make a massive 

difference to their learning.  


